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Introduction to Tourism in 
 Nunatsiavut online course launched 

 
The Nunatsiavut Government’s Tourism Division is pleased to launch a 45-minute online Introduction 
to Tourism in Nunatsiavut course. Created to help community members gain a better understanding of 
tourism development within Nunatsiavut, the course was developed using a blended format of self-pace, 
coaching and support to the Division of Tourism team to build their skills and confidence with the content 
knowledge, and ultimately provide support to industry colleagues and partners. 
 
The course is designed to help all community partners, such as Inuit community government staff, hotel staff, 
museum committee members, experience providers, and others interested in being involved in tourism. It is also 
hoped that community partners and members can gain a better understanding of tourism development in 
Nunatsiavut. 
 
 “We are so happy and excited to launch this course,” says Roxanne Barbour, Minister of Language, Culture and 
Tourism. “It is our hope that this course will help with advancing Nunatsiavut’s tremendous tourism potential, 
and allow our communities, members and partners to progress product development.” 
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